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The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Zambia at the UPR’s Session and thanks it for presenting its National Report.
Serbia commends Zambia’s commitment to the UPR process and its efforts invested in responding to the recommendations from the previous UPR cycle. In particular, we commend continuous implementation of national development plans and social protection programs aimed at improving people’s education and skills, raising their standard of living and laying foundation for the enjoyment of all human rights. We also welcome the extension of free primary education to all and enhanced access to education for children with special education needs and disabilities. 
We recommend that Zambia continues to improve the institutional and legislative framework with the goal to eliminate all forms of discrimination. We further recommend strengthening measures to reduce mortality rates among children under 5 years of age.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Serbia wishes Zambia a successful and fruitful review process. 


